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Newburgh Nursery & All 

Round Care News 

 
22nd May is Sports Morning. Children need 

to come to Nursery in shorts, Nursery t-shirt &  

trainers, with sun cream already on and sun hats.  

A�er Sports morning children will go back into Nursery 

and can be collected from the Nursery door if it is not 

their usual day. 
 

On Friday we break up for half term—this is a two 

week holiday.  We return on Monday 10th June. 
 

Holiday Club 

Don’t forget to get your places booked for holiday club 

over May half term using Parent Pay. 

Signed   Signed   Signed   Signed       

 

Stars of the Week  

Gospel Value: Friendship 
 

 

Crane Oscar De Leonibus:- 

For being a good friend & thinking of interes@ng 

games to play.  
 

Halton Angus Routledge:- 

For great maths problem solving this week. 
 

Lucas Claire Smyth:- 

For always trying her best and being a good 

friend to everyone. 
 

Year 3 Oscar Turner:- 

For being a fantas@c role model in our maths  

lessons. 
 

Year 4 Joel Norbury:- 

For his super work rate in literacy & numeracy 

this week. 
 

Year 5 Leah Surplice:-  

For her brilliant wri@ng in literacy. 
 

Year 6 All Year 6:-  

For their brilliant aCtude during SATs week.. 

PARENTS 

 

 

 

YOUR SCHOOL 

NEEDS YOU! 
 

Can you , or do you know of someone who can help us? 

 

In order to improve our school & prepare for September, 

do you know of anyone who can supply or help with the 

following: 

 

• A dona@on of, or reasonable price for, extra slate for 

the area in front of the school office. 

• A painter for the internal parts of school (available to 

work during the school holidays). 

• Repairing, replacing & pain@ng the wooden planters 

around school. 

• Repairing the play guHers in Early Years. 

• PuCng up a white board & chalk board in Early 

Years. 

• Pain@ng the sheds around school. 

• General sweeping, weeding & @dying around the 

school grounds. 

 

To help keep costs to a minimum, if you are able to give a 

few hours of your @me one evening aIer school (before the 

summer break) to help with repairs & improvements 

around the outside of our school it would be gratefully  

appreciated. 

 

If you are able to help with any of the above please see Mrs 

Fowler or email bursar@newburgh.lancs.sch.uk 

Sports Day 
 

Children will bring home their PE kit on Tuesday to wear all 

day on Wednesday for Sports Day, (children may wear  

trainers). Please remember sun hats & to apply sun cream 

before school. In the a�ernoon we will be running a mile for 

Alder Hey, dona3on buckets will be out during Sports Day if 

you wish to support this cause. Approximate 3mes are:- 

9.10am—Nursery, Crane, Halton & Lucas 

10.15am—Rigby & Venables 

Please stand/sit on the Back Lane side of the running track. 



         Church News  

 

JAM (Jesus And Me) Club—Christ Church Newburgh Sunday School.             

 

All are welcome to come along, say hello and find out what we do! 

JAM Club is for children aged 3 years plus, mee3ng during term 3me.  The children can join in cra�s, games and chat with 

friends while exploring the bible.  We meet in church @10.30am.  Children are then escorted to the vestry following the 

1st hymn. 

 

On Family Service mornings, the service takes place in the school hall with an area for play set aside for the children.  The 

family service content is then very much focused on being all-age inclusive. 

 

The next JAM Club date: 

  This Sunday is Family Service in the school hall.        

   Any queries - contact Suzanne Finch 01257 404321. 

 

School Choir 
 

Our school choir goes from strength to strength and our choirmaster feels the children are ready to perform!   

Performance dates are as follows: 
 

Sunday 16th June at the civic service in the marquee 

Saturday22nd June at Newburgh Fair. 
 

A leFer will be sent to choir members in due course. Please come along to support our choir! 

PTA 

 
100 Club 

The lucky winner of £25 for the May draw is number 109—Congratula3ons!  If you would like to be in with a chance of 

winning £25 per month (£50 in December) please see Chrissy. 

 

Ladies Night 

Tickets for this event are, as ever, selling fast.  We always have disappointed people who miss out on 3ckets so if you have 

any inclina3on to aFend please see Chrissy or Fiona Thompson to get your 3cket booked ASAP. 

 


